
 
 
 

April 4, 2018 
 

 
 
 
 
Broadview Networks, Inc. 
4001 Rodney Parham Road 1170 B3F03-84A 
Little Rock, AR 72212 
 
FRN:  003775285 
 
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
ATTN:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
With this letter, Broadview Networks, Inc hereby transmits a complete copy of FCC Tariff No. 3 Monthly 
Base Document, which includes all tariff changes that became effective as of the last day of March 2018. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or 
via email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon Thomas 
 
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant 


